
 

 

1 October 2019 

Water licence review 2019 

Consultation on draft decision 

The Economic Regulation Authority invites comment on its draft decision for the water licence 
review 2019. 

The ERA administers Western Australia’s licensing scheme for water supply services and is 
currently reviewing its water licence template. 

The ERA released an issues paper on 24 April 2019 seeking public comment on proposed 
amendments to the water licence template.  The ERA received six submissions in response. 

The draft decision summarises the ERA’s proposed changes to the water licence template, 
after consideration of those submissions.  

Invitation for submissions 

The ERA invites interested parties to make submissions on the draft decision.  

Submissions close 4:00 pm (WST) Wednesday, 23 October 2019. 

Submissions should be lodged online using the form on our website 
www.erawa.com.au/consultation. 

Further information 

General enquiries 

Caroline Coutts-Kleijer 
Ph: 08 6557 7962 
licensing@erawa.com.au  

Media enquiries 

Natalie Warnock 
Ph: 08 6557 7933 | Mob: 0428 859 826 
media@erawa.com.au 
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